

PRSC MEETING DATE- 2/2/25

ATTENDANCE: Karah B, Tim C, Sally S, Dustin F, Gil U.

OPEN POSITIONS: Meeting List Coordinator (Filled by Tim C at this meeting, Thank You for your willingness and service) , Co-Secretary

12 TRADITIONS: Tim C

12 CONCEPTS: Gil U

SERVICE PRAYER: Karah B

TRUSTED SERVANT REPORTS :

Chairperson : Megan S

Hi Fellows,

I apologize for not being able to attend today, thank you to Karah for taking the reins this month! We have a good speaker lined up for this evening who just got a full year clean so if you can please stick around and show him some love!

I was not able to attend last month's ASC meeting in person but was able to attend via zoom. Thank you to Katy G. for making sure schedules were picked up and taken to Area! Hopefully the box of printed schedules is still there at JW, please take some if you need any for your position (Treatment Facility Coordinator, Fellowship Development, etc.) Please keep in mind to only take what you need, we will be using these for our ER Packets as well. Also our men's and women's phone lists were printed and hopefully have made their way to Dean or to the Well. If not I will meet up with Katy to get them and make sure they find their way to Dean so he can get them in our treatment binders ASAP.

Our 400ct. IP order from Literature is in so we can start making a plan to put together our ER packets! Yay!! I have also purchased a large box of large envelopes and a box of small envelopes so we should be ready to go! I will post the google doc list of facilities this week so we can start collecting those locations. Maybe we do an informal "packet party" with PR members and anyone from the fellowship that would like to help? That way we don't have to wait a whole month to put them together?

At Area our request for \$100.00 for pizza for our NA Learning Day event was approved and a check was made out to Sally S. If she hasn't received it please let me know, I know where to find the ASC treasurer most days! Also our request for 20 little white booklets was also approved and have been ordered. I will get those to Dean once they come in.

I think that's all I have for this month!

Don't forget, it's OK to be clean! Thanks for letting me serve!

Megan S.

PR Chairperson

Co-Chairperson: Karah B (Facilitating Meeting 😊)

Secretary: Gil U - Minutes sent 2/5/25 -TY for letting me serve

Co-Secretary: Position Open

Meeting List Coordinator: Tim C

- Nothing to report at this time.

Correctional Facility Coordinator: Katy G

Hey fam,

Drafted a letter to send to Judge Cooney - will send this week. All of the LEINs have been renewed for the Oaks facility and we are looking for more willingness for men to go to that facility. Reach out to me for any questions!

Thanks for letting me serve

Katy G

Treatment Facility Coordinator: Dean A

Hello, I apologize for not being there in person this month. There have been no real changes this month. We should have a person coming today to be approved for Dakoske. Through weather and unforeseen scheduling mishaps I have not been able to bring the new call list and schedules to the facilities but I will this week.

Fellowship Development Coordinator: Michelle A - Emailed Report Not Received

Phone Line Coordinator: Sally S

- Nothing to report at this time.

Community Outreach Coordinator: Kieffer B

Hey everyone, met with safe harbor they're open to us having a meeting preferable Saturday as throughout the week they would have to move people around but they said it's not out of the equation. Sooo what ever we decide I will let them know when works for us! That's really all thanks for letting me serve

Kief out 😊

OLD BUSINESS

- Learning Day- presented by Northwestern Michigan Area PR Subcommittee of Narcotics Anonymous . NEED to change date and a poll of available dates for a vote in Subcommittee Messenger

NEW BUSINESS

- Co-Chair Treatment Facility Coordinator Filled after vote by Dustin F. Thank You for your willingness and service Dustin
- Tim voiced support for weekend meetings at Safe Harbor ,given Kieffer's report, and was also willing to help Kieffer put this into action.
- Tim C volunteered to fill open position of Meeting List Coordinator
- Sally S brought up vaping issue at PR open speaker monthly meeting and a need to address this in meeting format going forward.
- A new date for (Learning Day) most likely March 22,2025 will be firmed up and an appropriate flyer made up,by Sally S, Thank you for your willingness and service.

OPEN SHARE

--Meeting Closed--

NEXT MEETING WILL BE AT JACOBS WELL 1121 E. Front Street, Traverse City, MI 49686 ON SUNDAY 3/2/25 @ 5pm.

